
 

 

 

July 20, 2021 

Aldemaro Romero Jr., PhD 

Aromerojr123@gmail.com 

 

Dear Al, 

 

On behalf of the board of directors of the International Council of Fine Arts Deans (ICFAD), it is an honor and 

pleasure to extend to you Emeritus membership in our organization. 

 

Emeritus Recognition is awarded by the Board to ICFAD members who have served as presidents, provosts, 

deans, associate deans, assistant deans, directors, or chairs and have retired from higher education, or plan to 

retire from higher education within the year, having provided active and continual leadership for ICFAD or 

having been a long-time member. Emeritus Recognition will have the same rights, privileges, and obligations 

as Associate Members. 

 

Your contributions to ICFAD and your colleagues through the years are appreciated. Most recently, thank you 

for planning and marketing the organization’s International Symposium and for leading the effort to produce a 

video promoting the benefits of membership. 

 

Respectfully and with appreciation,  

 

 


